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Dear Sir/Madam,  

We are writing to follow up on the invitation to provide feedback on an 

assessment of your country as part of the Assessing Sovereign Climate-related 

Opportunities and Risks (ASCOR) project. After this feedback process, we 

have today published the assessment results for 70 countries including your 

country. 

• The ASCOR tool has been updated online, which displays the 

assessment data for 70 countries. 

• We will be publishing the State of Transition in Sovereigns 2024: Tracking 

national climate action for investors report, which is based on these 

assessment results, on 26 November 2024. The report will be available 

on our publications webpage. 

We reiterate our sincere thanks for any feedback and involvement provided 

thus far. The feedback process is important so that the progress that your 

country is making in tackling climate change can be adequately 

showcased. We welcome suggestions on how to improve the feedback 

process during the upcoming 2025 research cycle. 

Thank you for your kind collaboration. 

Best wishes, 

ASCOR Project 

TPI Centre Research Team 

https://transitionpathwayinitiative.org/ascor
https://transitionpathwayinitiative.org/publications?tags=ASCOR

